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Topic:  Shooting at North East Mall 

 

 

On 02-02-2020 at around 1:45 p.m., Hurst officers responded to the North East Mall where there was a 

reported shooting in the second level of one of the parking structures.  The suspect was located and taken 

into custody.  One victim is believed to have been shot multiple times and was transported to a hospital.  

Another bystander was possibly struck with shrapnel from a bullet and received treatment by medics.  This 

investigation is ongoing and more information will be released, as appropriate, when available.  We 

presently believe the suspect was approaching people on foot to rob them of their belongings.  

This appears to be an isolated event and we believe there is no further threat to the public. 

 

For additional information, please contact: 

pio@hursttx.gov 
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